CORRESPONDENCE
9/10/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 06403-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Thursday, September 10, 2020 9:18 AM

To: ‘duink@aol.com'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Good afternoon, Scott Duink

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: duink@everyactioncustom.com <duink@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 9, 2020 11:47 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida PSC Commissioners,

| spent a lot of money on my solar system because | think it is the responsible thing to do to protect the environment. |
did it with the understanding that during times that my rooftop panels make more electricity than i am using, | will get
repaid by my utility company at the wholesale rate. Please do not make pollution-less poser more expensive than it
already is.

Please preserve the net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Scott Duink
Sarasota, FL 34242
duink@aol.com





